

STATE OF NEW MEXICO PUBLIC EDUCATION DEPARTMENT 300 DON GASPAR SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO 87501-2786 Telephone (505) 827-5800 www.ped.state.nm.us

HANNA SKANDERA SECRETARY OF EDUCATION SUSANA MARTINEZ Governor

June 30, 2014

Mr. Ernesto Valdez, Superintendent Mesa Vista Consolidated Schools P.O. Box 309 Ojo Caliente, NM 87549

Dear Mr. Valdez:

I am pleased to inform you that The Mesa Vista Consolidated School's Technology Plan is approved. The term of your approved plan is July 1, 2014 to June 30, 2017.

The plan has met the five criteria that the Schools and Libraries Division requires for E-rate funding. E-rate applicants should use the annual technology plan approval letter to certify that the district has an approved technology plan that includes provisions for integrating telecommunication services in Internet access into their educational program.

Approved long-range technology plans cover a period of three years. On-going evaluation, at least once per year through the annual report process, is necessary to ensure that elements of the plan and its implementation are sufficient to meet student-learning goals and to determine revisions to the plan.

Congratulations on moving your students into the 21st Century!

Sincerely,

Hipolito J. Aguilar

Deputy Secretary, Finance and Operations

PA/jre

cc: Michael Archibeque, Chief Information Officer